
From: Magda Fernandez
To: Shaun Sumner; Jonathan George
Subject: FW: Pedicabs on the boardwalk
Date: Thursday, November 9, 2023 6:30:42 AM

JFYI,

-Chief

-----Original Message-----
From: Dick Goldman <rhgoldman@hotmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, November 9, 2023 5:27 AM
To: CustomerServiceCenter <customerservicecenter@portofsandiego.org>
Cc: Randa Coniglio <rconiglio@portofsandiego.org>; Magda Fernandez <mfernand@portofsandiego.org>; Tracey
Sandberg <tsandberg@portofsandiego.org>
Subject: Pedicabs on the boardwalk

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Now that pedicabs are electrified they go way too fast and are a danger to pedestrians.

Please:  inform operators and/or owners that:

If they don’t slow down they will be banned from the boardwalk and Embarcaderos.

They also need to be less reckless (they aren’t supposed to emulate an amusement park ride) and tone down the
music.

Drivers are especially reckless between Ruocco Park and the Hilton on both the boardwalk and the Embarcaderos.

Please take action and monitor compliance.

Thank you,

Dick Goldman

AGENDA RELATED 
November 14, 2023 
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